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As a local resident I am totally opposed to the proposal to build this incinerator and the resulting 
pollution that will be introduced into the environment. Is it not enough that local residents have to 
contend with the putrid stench emitted from the local tip? 

As a local resident I find it unacceptable that people health is not the primary focus. The pollution 
emitted from the incinerator and the added transport vehicles will impact people's health. I feel that 
western Sydney residents are not given a  fair deal and are treated as second class citizens. 

I urge you to stop this insane proposal from going ahead. 


